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Homework 

Children in Eagles are expected to 

complete the following Learning at Home 

on a weekly basis:  

 Reading at home: daily (5 minutes each 

time)  

 Times Table Rockstars: (15 minutes a 

week)  

 Home Spelling book: 3 times a week (5 

minutes each time)  

 Learning Log activities (optional) 

 

For more information please see our 

Parent Information Leaflet. 

Eagles Class 

in action 

Dear Parents,  

Firstly, I would like to say welcome back after what was hopefully a lovely Christmas 

break for everyone. I want to thank you for your kind cards and gifts, they were most 

appreciated. We hope you all feel recharged and refreshed ready for the new term. Our 

topic for this term is Stone Age to Iron Age. 

 

Key Dates: 

Parents evening (booking sheets will be 

available via the school office nearer the 

time). 

 Tuesday 13th February from 

3:40pm 

 Thursday 15th February from 5pm 
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Reading: 

Children earn a sticker towards a reading reward every time they read  

three or more times per week at home. I would encourage you to help the  

progression of your child’s reading by asking them questions about the book regularly,  

examples of questions can be found in your child’s reading record. 

 

Our Values this term: 

January – Appreciation February – Positivity 

March – Liberty  April – Hope 

 

Physical Education 

 
Our PE lessons will continue to be on a 

Wednesday, although we appreciate PE kit 

being available in school all week. We will 

take some of our PE lessons outside this 

term, so please send in jogging bottoms, a 

separate jumper  and trainers as well as 

t-shirt, shorts and trainers. Girls will 

need their hair tied back on PE days and 

anyone with earrings should either take 

them out on these days or bring in some 

micropore tape to cover their ears.  

Please ensure all items of clothing are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name to 

ensure that we can easily return lost items.  

 

 

 

Curriculum: 

Please find attached our curriculum map taking 

us up to the end of the second term.  

 

 

We hope you have all the information you 

need about Eagles Class, but if you have 

any further questions please do not 

hesitate to speak to me at the end of the 

day or arrange a meeting via the office if 

you would rather discuss a query or 

concern in private.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mr Hetherington 

Drinks and Healthy snacks 

Children should have a named water bottle in school every day that will come home each 

day to be cleaned and refilled. Please note, children are not allowed juice or flavoured 

water in school (except within a packed lunch).  

 


